
 
     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                                              17th June 2022 
What have we been doing this week? Here are some of our favourite Hedgehog moments: 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Wishing you all a restful weekend from the Nursery Team. 
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It requires patience 

and dexterity to 

thread the nuts and 

bolts in the wooden 

Meccano set. Victor is 

totally focused on the 

task at hand. 

 
 

Climb onto the bench; 

step over the gap onto 

the crate platform; 

jump into the tyre; and 

whizz back round again 

for another turn. 

Charlotte’s mid-flight! 

 

 
 

One of our ‘Life Skills’ 

trays has glass jars 

with screw top lids and 

stoppers of differing 

diameter. Well 

matched Valentine. 

 
 

Max has already learned 

lots about pencil control. 

He is using a secure tripod 

grip and holding the paper 

steady with his spare hand 

whilst he practises 

vertical strokes. 

Focus upon the Characteristics of Effective Learning 
 

Active Learning: demonstrating resilience and enjoying your 

achievements. Bella is clearly delighted to have mastered today’s 

challenge. To transfer liquids with a turkey baster, is quite an art 

when aged two, because it involves numerous steps. First squeeze 

the bulb whilst keeping an eye on the water level. Next release the 

pressure on the bulb so that it draws water upwards, whilst keeping 

an eye on the level in the tube. Then resist the temptation to 

squeeze the bulb whilst you move the baster between containers! 

Then squeeze to evacuate the water into the receiving vessel. 

Finally, lift the end of the spout clear of the liquid before you relax 

your grip, otherwise the tube will refill by vacuum pressure. 
 

 
 

 

Two Diary dates 
 

 

 

20th June at 9.30am 

 
 

 

23rd June at 1.30pm 
 

 

Gentle reminder 
 

If you are joining us for 

either Sports Day and/or 

Badger Graduation, please 

could you park on the 

Sport’s Field car park 

opposite school. We are 

mindful of respecting 

access for local residents 

on these busy school 

community days. Thank 

you kindly.   

 
 

 

 

https://www.istockphoto.com/vector/graduation-class-of-2022-greeting-background-vector-illustration-gm1384804662-443896863


 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


